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Oct 19, 2007 
 
Wesley C. Smith 
5347 Landrum Rd # 1  
Dublin VA 24084-5603 
703-348-7766 
LiamsDad@LiamsDad.org 
 
US District Federal Court 
Office Of The Clerk 
P.O. Box 1234 
Roanoke VA 24006 
 
Re: Status Of Case 7:07-CV-00117 
 
 
Dear Clerk, 
 
I am writing to find out the status of my case. I have not received any notification of any ruling by 
the Court on the various motions to dismiss (or anything else). The last communication I received 
was Ms. Moody was kind enough to e-mail me in August to let me know that the court had not yet 
had a chance to make a ruling. I have e-mailed again asking for an update but haven’t received a 
reply so I am now asking for a status update in writing.  
 
I am not an attorney so I don’t have access to the electronic system, so please contact me and let 
me know the status. If something got lost in the mail if you could please send it again that would 
be helpful, if the court has not yet had time to rule that’s fine too. I’m not trying to rush the judge, 
I’m sure he is busy with lots of cases and this is not a time sensitive case. I just want to make sure 
I don’t miss anything due to my not being able to check for myself with your electronic system. 
 
Feel free to contact me via mail, e-mail, or voice-mail. 
 
Thanks for your help, 
 
 
 
Wesley Smith 
5347 Landrum Rd # 1  
Dublin VA 24084-5603 
703-348-7766 
LiamsDad@LiamsDad.org 
 


